
Canadian Tire Presents the  

Northumberland Street Hockey Festival  

April 3, 2007 

Northumberland County – Cobourg resident Damien Cunningham is seeking hockey 
players of all ages and gender to participate in the Northumberland Street Hockey 
Festival, a county-wide event in support of Northumberland Hills Hospital.  

Sponsored by Canadian Tire, the Street Hockey Festival will take place on May 5, 
2007 from   7 a.m. to 9 p.m. at Legion Fields in Cobourg and Main Street in Colborne. 
On the day of the event, teams of four to five players (teams of five are recommended) 
will battle for local bragging rights and renown.     

To register a team in Cobourg, contact Damien Cunningham at 905-372-3183 or 
damien.cunningham@alumni.uottawa.ca . To register a team in Colborne, contact Robin 
Ferguson at 905-355-3326 or rferguson_4@sympatico.ca . Entry is $50 per team ($10 

per player) and all teams must register by April 25, 2007.   

Last year, the Street Hockey Festival was held in Cobourg and raised $500 towards 
medical equipment for the hospital.   

Recognizing that the hospital serves all of west Northumberland, event-organizers 
expanded this year’s event to include Cramahe Township with a simultaneous 
tournament in downtown Colborne.   

“This year, the Street Hockey Festival is truly a county-wide event,” says Cunningham. 
“We hope to expand even further next year by offering a third tournament in Port Hope.”  
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For more information, please contact: 

Damien Cunningham 

Organizer and Founder 

Northumberland Hockey Festival  

905-372-3188 

damien.cunningham@alumni.uottawa.ca 

 


